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Summer 2024 Language Arts and Math Requirements

All HGCS students ENTERING 1st-8th grades will be required to complete Math and Language Arts assignments.. These summer assignments will be used as the first formative grade for the 2024-25 school year.

Fifth grade students will work on the computer-based program IXL for required summer Math.

Follow these steps to find the skills required:

     *Students will log in to ixl.com using their username/password given during the school year. (Please contact the school office during summer hours if your child has forgotten his/her username/password)
     *Once logged in, students will look for the green menu tab at the top of the page.
     *Choose “LEARNING” on that tab.
     *Under “LEARNING”, choose Skill Plans, then IXL Plans.
     *Choose IXL Summer Boost Skill Plan for the grade level student will be entering in August.
     *Click on the skills right from the Summer Boost Skill Plan to make sure you are doing the correct one.
     *Complete the IXLs assigned in the chart provided.
     
Please note:

     *All skills must be completed from June 1, 2024-July 31, 2024.  If a skill was completed during the school year, it must be completed again to have results in this date range. 
     *Students must complete each assigned skill to 80% or above to receive credit.  No partial credit given.
     

In addition, students are assigned a choice in one of the novels, “The BFG” or “James and the Giant Peach”, both by Roald Dahl. A formative assessment will be given upon the students’ return to school.


If you have any questions during the summer months, please email Karen Wilder at kwilder@hgschool.org.
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